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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

FOR 

PUBLIC INPUT INTO DISADVANTAGED BUSINESS ENTERPRISE (DBE) FIRMS 

PARTICIPATION IN CONTRACTS FOR WORK AT PERRY COUNTY AIRPORT 

 

The Perry County Board of Commissioners will conduct a meeting open to the public on April 21, 2021 at 9:45 

at the offices of the County Commissioners at 212 S. Main St., Lower Level, New Lexington, Ohio 43764 for 

the purpose of soliciting consultation with minority, women’s, and general contractor groups, community 

organizations, and other officials or organizations which could be expected to have information concerning the 

availability of disadvantaged and non-disadvantaged businesses, the effects of discrimination on opportunities 

for DBEs, and the Perry County Commissioners' efforts to establish a level playing field for the participation of 

DBEs in construction contracts awarded for work at Perry County Airport. Anyone interested in participating 

can attend in person or by telephone. Anyone interested in attending telephonically should send an email 

indicating same and including your phone number to perryco@perrycountyohio.net and you will receive a 

telephone call at the time of the meeting to participate by conference call. For further information regarding the 

meeting or DBE opportunities, contact the Commissioners' DBE Liaison Officer, Joe Stanley, at 614-554-6137 

or Joe@besalesinc.com. 
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